HOT NEWS

CALL CENTER CASE SETTLED!

On November 12, 2014, APWU National settled the Call Center grievance for
$4,800,000.00. The Phoenix Metro Area Local will be verifying the names of employees
that have not been paid but should have been paid - those who were on the rolls in the
Phoenix Installation - Clerk Craft from June of 1995 to August of 1998. See your steward!
Information the Local needs to provide the USPS follows:

Current employees:
1. Employee Identification Number
2. Pay Location

3. Job Title
4. Designation Activity Code

Retired employees:

1. Social Security Number
2. Current Mailing Address
3. Telephone Number

- Regards, Mary Lou Pavoggi, President 11-13-14
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